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The Vice President

United States Senate

Dear Mr. Vice President:

This is in reply to your letter concerning the possible reassignment

of Sergeant First Class Jose Perez to the United States for compassionate

reasons.

The circumstances in this case have been carefully reviewed and it

has been determined that there is sufficient basis for approval of his

request. Action is being taken to assign him to the 502d Administration

Company, 2d Armored Division, Fort Hood, Texas. It is hoped that this

assignment will enable the serviceman to be of assistance to his mother.

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Sincerely yours,

Inclosure ' R. V. LEE
Major General, USA
The Adlutant General


